
March 21, 2019 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter accompanies our request for an experimental radio license (or STA). Virginia Tech is an 

educational institution, and we request a fee waiver for the license.  

 
Sincerely, 
Zach Leffke 
 
Research Faculty 
Ted & Karyn Hume Center for National Security and Technology 
Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University 
1991 Kraft Drive, Suite 2019, Blacksburg VA, 24061 
(540) 231-4174 


